
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

AGENDA NOTICE 
Wilmington Design Review and Preservation Commission 

Wednesday, December 14, 2022 
6:30 PM 

 
Due to the lack of  

fully completed application submissions that 
would require DRPC review, 

there will be  
NO DECEMBER 2022 DRPC MEETING. 

 
The next regularly scheduled  

DRPC meeting  
is slated  

for JANUARY 18, 2023. 
 

 
Notice prepared December 5, 2022 and posted on the City website at www.WilmingtonDE.gov. 

Staff: Patricia A. Maley, AICP, DRPC Coordinator and Senior Planner / Design and Review, 302-576-3113 
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